
Telephone  (603) 673-8855
           Fax   (603) 673-8136

                  Minutes
                                                                 September 7, 2016

Brookline Public Library
6:30PM

Present:
Keith Thompson, Chair
Gale Taylor,  Vice Chair
Brian Rater, Secretary
Tad Putney, Town Administrator

Absent:
Jerry Farwell, Sexton

April, June Minutes
Gale moved to approve April minutes as corrected.  Keith seconded.  All approved. Keith moved to approve 
June minutes.  Gale seconded.  All approved.

Pine Grove Fencing
Tad will ask Jerry about the ability to spend additional money from this year's cemetery budget to extend the 
fencing at Pine Grove.  He may also need to ask for an increase in the cemetery budget to complete the fence 
project by 2019 (Brookline's 250th celebration).

The fence has been washed and looks great!

Boy Scouts
We have not heard if they completed their project at Lakeside.  We will follow up.

Signs
There was discussion of adding signs with the name of the cemetery for each cemetery before 2019. 

Next Meeting
Our next meeting will be December 14th.

Keith moved that adjourn.   Gale seconded.  All approved.

Adjourned at 7:22.
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